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From the Administrative Team 

 
It is hard to believe that another school year has come to an end.  Wilclay Public School continues to strive for excellence in 
all that it does and in all of the programs it provides.  Our students, under the leadership of an extremely professional and 
dedicated staff, have reached great heights once again in academics, the arts and athletics, the areas of social justice, 
equity and inclusivity, as well as environmental stewardship and leadership.   
 
We would like to thank all the children, teachers and support staff, School Council, parent volunteers and community 
partners for all their efforts in helping to build positive relationships this past year. A great school community is one in 
which all the stakeholders work together in the best interests of our children. We feel privileged and honoured to have the 
opportunity to work with such an exemplary group of students, parents and staff. 
 
As the School Nutrition Program wraps up for another year, we would like to thank our wonderfully dedicated parent and 
community volunteers and our eager Gr. 6 student helpers (Nicholas, Thompson, Paddy, Jason, Eric, Michelle, Azra, Dhanvi) 
for all their hard work in helping the snack program run smoothly and efficiently. It takes a lot of busy hands to prepare 
snacks for an average of 440 students per snack day, but the grateful smiles and satisfied tummies make it all worthwhile! 
Please consider volunteering for next year's program. 
 
Our school would like to thank President's Choice Children's Charity for supporting our Student Nutrition Program again this 
year. We were given a substantial number of gift cards which were used to purchase nutritious snacks that were enjoyed by 
all our students. We would also like to thank Ms. Haratsidis and her student artists for creating a personalized token of 
appreciation on behalf of our school, that was presented to the Store Manager, by Ms. Haratsidis, Ms. Lee (Chair, School 
Council) and students at the Loblaws on McCowan at Bullock. 
 
Great memories are made of what we have experienced in a positive way and what has changed our lives for the better. As 
we head off into summer and say farewell for this school year, we share with you the pleasure we have had in serving your 
children. We wish our Grade Eight graduates all the best as they transition to secondary school. We look forward to seeing 
all of our returning students in September. It has been a very gratifying and wonderful year for all of us at Wilclay. 
 
We would like to wish everyone a safe, happy and healthy summer. 
 
Mrs. Mantle, Principal    Ms. Daly, Vice-Principal
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